From: Todd Buttsworth

To: James Reynolds
Subject: FW: submission to select committee on Firearms Legislation and Policy
Date: Tuesday, 23 October 2018 9:00:43 AM

Please file.

From: Janine McKinnon

Sent: Monday, 22 October 2018 7:32 PM

To: Todd Buttsworth <todd.buttsworth@parliament.tas.gov.au>

Subject: submission to select committee on Firearms Legislation and Policy

I wish to make a submission to this enquiry.

I am deeply concerned about what may happen in our community in Tasmania if gun laws are relaxed. They
were changed as a result of the Port Arthur massacre in 1996 for cogent reasons. I see no sensible reason that
the current laws pertaining to access by the public to firearms should be changed. I see no reason that
government would wish to change these laws unless they are being influenced by persons or organisations
outside the better interests of the general Tasmanian population, or for political reasons not to the benefit of the
general Tasmanian community.

Janine McKinnon





